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From: super5477@comcast.net

Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2010 5:14 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Cc: Rep. Quinn RECEIVED
Subject: Mrcellus Shale Issue IRRC

200 L 28 P 323
Marcellus Shale Issue

What has more value natural gas or water? Hands down, it is water.

Water is in short supply locally and we can NOT afford to have it poisoned by natural gas,
and toxic mixtures being plumbed into the ground. The natural gas companies should not
be allowed to plumb ANYTHING into the ground.

I have to pay for water, and I have to pay for sewer. The natural gas companies should to
pay on the same scale as a home owner for using water and paying for water removal.

We have had water shortage almost every year for the last 15 years. Each natural gas well
will take close to 5 million gallons of water.

WATER IS THE ISSUE.

David J. Sooy
5477 Melissa Court
Pipersville, Pa 18947
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